Please address all correspondence to
Dr. Paulo Correa

42 Rockview Gardens

City of Vaughan, Ontario, L4K 2J6
Ph. 905-660-1040
drpcorrea@abrisci.com

Honorable Premier of Ontario Dalton McGuinty
Legislative Building

Queen’s Park

Toronto, Ontario, M7A 1Al

April 15,2011

Dear Premier McGuinty,

On behalf of my fellow Concord West residents and stakeholders I want to thank you for your letter of
April 8, 2011, regarding the Ministry of Transportation's proposed 407 Transitway project and our
reasoned request to meet with you directly.

We look forward to having the issue be best addressed by the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Minister of
Transportation, and look forward to meeting with her directly. We will keep you and our MPP Peter
Shurman informed of the outcome. ‘

Thank you again for your attention to this pressing matter.

Sincerely,

Dr. Paulo N. Correa
Chair, Concord West Residents Ad Hoc Committee

cc. The Honourable Kathleen Wynne
Peter Shurman, MPP, Thornhill
Josephine Mastrodicasa, President, Concord West Seniors Club, CWSC
Julie Seemann, Acting President, CWRA




